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WHA Announces Quality & Patient Safety Awards

WHA is launching the inaugural WHA Quality & Patient Safety Awards program. This awards
program recognizes hospitals that advance and improve patient outcomes in Wisconsin.

All WHA member hospitals are eligible to apply and will have the opportunity to be featured
at the WHA Quality Showcase and at WHA’s Advocacy Day. Find additional information on
award eligibility, criteria and more at WHA Quality and Patient Safety Awards. The application
deadline is Dec. 15, 2023.  Award winners will be announced in early 2024.
 
The WHA quality and patient safety team continues to advance health care quality by supporting hospitals to take positive strides
toward excellence. Thank you for all you continue to do to improve patient outcomes.
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